
Frances Rice
It is a safer option to raise fish in tanks on land as opposed to in the Puget Sound. The chances of
escape are thus eliminated. Systems such as farming in combination with fish rearing benefit from
using fish wastes as fertilizer, as opposed to large quantities of fish waste entering the sound and
polluting it. Please do not renew or extend Cooke Aquaculture Pacific's leases to raise fish in the
Puget Sound.


